
LOCKER ROOM POLICY 

 

James L. McKeown Boys & Girls Club of Woburn has two locker rooms at its Main Clubhouse 

that are used by participants in Lucky’s Pool. These facilities are only to be used by those Club 

members participating in swimming programs. Staff, volunteers, and visitors are NOT allowed to 

use the locker rooms during Club operating hours. When the pool is not in use, the locker rooms 

are locked. 

Locker rooms are regularly inspected and monitored by same-gender staff at regular intervals 

during pool usage. Staff will use auditory cues and questions to ensure the locker room is empty 

before entering for an inspection. Additionally, before use each day and upon unlocking for 

members, the locker rooms are swept to ensure the facility is safe and that no unauthorized 

individuals are located inside. 

While the locker rooms are available for use, the doors on the pool deck are propped open at all 

times to allow for auditory supervision without infringing on members’ privacy. 

No audio or video recording devices are allowed in the locker rooms, including cell phones and 

other mobile devices. 

Overnight storage is not allowed in the locker rooms. 

In addition to the two gender-specific locker rooms, members have access to two single-stall 

rooms (one bathroom, one changing room) on the pool deck. 

After swimming programs, the locker rooms are swept by a staff member to ensure that the 

room is empty before locking it. Staff use auditory cues and questions to ensure the locker room 

is empty before entering. 


